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MOTION:ORTIZ/WILLIAMS to  receive an update on the District’s actions to date in response to the 

Coronavirus Pandemic (COVID-19.) The motion carried by the following vote:

 Action  Text: 

Executive Director of External Affairs, Marketing & Communications Beverly Greene 

presented the staff report.

President Wallace asked if all AC Transit bus operators received face masks with 

the AC Transit logo on it. Ms. Greene advised that while all operators receive face 

masks, she was unsure of how many had received the particular mask mentioned by 

President Wallace.

Director Shaw asked if AC Transit staff was aware of any funding sources that would 

be reduced as a result of the pandemic.  Director of Management and Budget Chris 

Andrichak advised that State Transit Assistance would be reduced as would bridge 

toll revenue and sales taxes; however, staff did not have specific figures yet.

Director Harper asked if staff's budget estimates would hold up until the end of 

June.  Mr. Andrichak advised that the estimates were just that and staff hoped any 

reductions would not get any worse.  General Manager Michael Hursh advised that 
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staff was preparing an optimistic and a pessimistic financial outlook that would be 

presented to the Board at the workshop the following week.

President Wallace, Vice President Ortiz, Director Harper, Director Shaw, 

Director Williams, Director Peeples, Director Young

7Ayes:
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